
Dear Parents: 
In today’s modern world, childhood seems to fly by for our youth, leaving parents with little 
time and the difficult decision of how to best influence their child and prepare them for their 
future. For over 100 years, the proven Scouting programs have helped youth develop 
academic skills, physical fitness, self-confidence, ethics, leadership skills, and citizenship 
skills that influence their  adult lives. In Cub Scouting, boys and their  families have fun 
and adventure in a program that builds character and instills values. These values come to 
boys in all parts of the Cub Scout program - all while your son is having a great time with 
their friends and your family! 
 

  

 

19 Harvard Street  

Worcester, MA 01609 

Phone: 508-752-3769 

Fax: 508-752-3047 

www.mohegancouncilbsaorg 

See all of the Scouting groups that are in your area by visiting www.BeAScout.org  

 
Join Scouting! 

 Cub Scout Pack 114 
Invites you to attend their 

 

OPEN HOUSE JOINING 
NIGHT!  

 

MONDAY, MAY 22  
6:15 - 7:00 PM 

 
FIRST CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH 

Church Hall, lower level 

 

for boys ages 5 through 9 (Grades K - 4) 
For further info, contact: 

Virgil Gray at 774-317-1333 
or email: 

vqgray@gmail.com  

SCOUT OATH 
On my honor I will do my best  
To do my duty to God and my 
country and to obey the Scout 
Law; To help other people at 
all times; To keep myself  
physically strong, mentally 
awake, and morally straight. 
 
CUB SCOUT MOTTO 
Do your best. 

Cub Scouting  
Teaches Boys: 

 CONFIDENCE, through  
recognition by adults 

 BELONGING, by building  
relationships with other boys 

 THE VALUE OF FAMILY, 
by fostering quality family time 
to strengthen the bond between 
parent and child 

 SOCIAL SKILLS, through  
interacting with other people 

 MORAL AND ETHICAL  

DECISION-MAKING, by  
instilling essential values 

 SKILLS, through hands-on 
learning 

 CITIZENSHIP, by teaching 
him how to be a responsible 

          community member 

Financial Assistance is available to families with need. 

 
 
Shrewsbury Public Schools is not responsible for or connected with any aspect of 
this program, and the participation in this program is at the sole discretion and  
responsibility of the parent/guardian. 


